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Need more information? 

Throughout the duration of the project, 

there is lots of useful information being 

published on both the Cornwall Council 

website as well as on the CORMAC webpage 

below.  

 

We will also be producing a series of 

Bitesize guides, much like the one you’re 

reading now, that will be produced in line 

with each construction phase of the project. 

Copies of the bitesize guides will be made 

available from the one stop shop/library, 

the community shop and the Guild Hall. 

 

If you would like to sign up to our 

newsletter for updates on the project, 

please visit the below CORMAC webpage. 

 

Cornwall Council webpage: 
http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/carkeel 

 

CORMAC Ltd project webpage: 

http://www.cormacltd.co.uk/current-

projects/a38-carkeel-roundabout/ 

 

Stay in touch 

 

If you would like this information in 

another format please contact: 

 

CORMAC Solutions 
CORMAC Head Office 
Castle Canyke Road 

Bodmin 
PL31 1DZ 

 
Telephone: 0300 1234 222 

Email: 

A38carkeelroundabout@cornwall.gov.u
k 
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Why are we doing this? 

Carkeel junction is currently over capacity, 

and severe congestion is experienced at 

peak rush hour periods during the working 

week, and in the summer.  This traffic 

congestion is expected to be further 

exacerbated by increased traffic volumes 

associated with future growth in Saltash 

and Plymouth to 2030. 

 

What are the benefits? 

The scheme when completed will provide 

better access and improved journey times 

for commuters and visitors. This will be 

achieved from a larger signalised 

roundabout, with the approaches and exits 

realigned to increase capacity. 

 

This in turn will support the economic 

regeneration of Saltash and the wider area 

through the management of congestion, 

which will in turn facilitate the delivery of 

the Local Plan allocations for future housing. 

Construction Overview 
 

 

 

Duration: 18 Months 

Start Date: 12th September 2016 

Access and road Closures: Access will be maintained throughout. There will be various 

night time closure periods throughout the scheme, which will be sign posted on site, as well 

as the project webpage. 

Diversion (during closure period): From Carkeel, travel via A388 to A38 Stoketon Cross, 

and then travel Eastbound along A38 into Saltash via Latchbrook. The opposite direction 

applies travelling from Saltash to Carkeel. 

 

 


